Tiffany Craft, January 2016 volunteer of the month for Neah-
Kah-Nie Preschool

Neah-Kah-Nie Preschool would like to honor Tiffany Craft as the volunteer of the month for January.
Tiffany not only volunteers one morning a week in our preschool classroom, but she also uses our
calendar to look ahead to additional dates when we may most be able to use extra help. We can count
on Tiffany to help out in any way that we need her to. She directs activities for small groups of students,
facilitates a table group for snack, and provides extra supervision and direction during transition and
play times. Tiffany does all of this in a warm, friendly manner that shows students she cares. We so
appreciate having such a positive force in our classroom. Thank you Tiffany for all you do for our
program and students!



